

Library Director's Report Marianne Beck Memorial Library For the Month of May 2023

Statistics for May 2023

Digital: 136, KOHA: 1900 **Total:** 2,036. 16 new patrons were added in May. Items borrowed from other libraries: 469, items loaned to our library: 326. There were 79 computer sessions in May and 78.74 bandwidth used. 486 patrons attended programs in May.

Funds collected for May:

Copies/Fax: \$111.15 Fines: \$49.80 **Total:** \$160.95

Activities during the month of May:

A new door has been installed between the LEC and main library. Public Works is also repairing a door in the main library.

The Lake County Library system is beginning an outreach June 1st. The county is asking the patrons to take a short survey to hear how the libraries are doing and how we can serve them better. The county is providing bookmarks with a QR code which we will place in each item checked out from the library.

I was on vacation the last week of April and first week of May. Hannah did a great job managing the library and helping with Founders Day. Thank you Chief for helping with the map for Founder's Day. The LEC was in service 36 times in the month of May.

Summer Reading Program begins June 1st. As of May 31st there were 30 kids registered for the program. The reading challenge for the SRP is being done through online reading tracker called "Beanstack". Every book they read and log on the app, will give them an entry into our grand prize raffle. Programs will run through the end of July. This year is the first time we've added a reading challenge for adults.

Respectively Submitted, Tara Hall, Library Director